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To:  CEP Local Presidents and Unit Chairs of Transervice 
  National Representatives Servicing Transervice Units 
 
From:  Barb Dolan, Administrative Vice President, CEP Ontario Region 
 
Re:  Transervice Collective Agreement 
 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
I have received numerous enquiries regarding the Transervice Collective Agreement.  
Transervice has received a copy of the last Union proposal for changes and 
amendments to the previous Bell Craft Collective Agreement, however, Transervice did 
not agree with the changes proposed by the Union. 
 
Therefore, as agreed in the Memorandum of Agreement signed in 2007, the Bell Craft 
Collective Agreement and the MOA now forms the Collective Agreement for our 
members at Transervice, until a new one is negotiated in 2012. 
 
We have prepared a booklet that allows our locals and members to have a reference to 
the Collective Agreement.  Too often we are hearing that the Employer is saying, “that is 
not covered in your agreement”.  This document is your Collective Agreement until such 
time one has been bargained and ratified by our members.  Hard copies of the booklet 
will be mailed to all Locals in the near future. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this, feel free to contact me. 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
 
 
Barb Dolan, 
Administrative Vice President, 
CEP Ontario Region.  
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